
CENTRAL HARDIN HIGH SCHOOL

 SCHOOL-BASED DECISION-MAKING COUNCIL

MINUTES

September 17, 2008

The regular scheduled meeting of the School-Based Decision-Making Council of Central Hardin High School was not held due to lack of quorum.

Ron Ortiz reviewed the Kentucky Performance Report and ACT Test Profile.


Next regular meeting.  The next regular meeting is scheduled for October 15, at
4:00 p.m. in the media center.

